
Chasco Camera Club 
Minutes of the Meeting, November 21, 2018 

  
1. Wayne welcomed 14 members and guest Judy McLaughlin, who became a member today. 

2. Minutes of all past meetings are always available from the Club Secretary, Connie Wilson, at her e-mail 
address.  Members are now receiving copies of the minutes from each meeting.  Please let her know if 
your e-mail address has changed. 

3. Upcoming meetings: 
December 4th. Tuesday, 12:30PM, competition meeting with assignment “Rock and Stones.” 
December 18th, Tuesday, 12:30PM.  End of year competition. PLEASE NOTE:  This meeting will be held 
at the Beacon Baptist Church, 13343 Fivay Rd.  Wayne will have the doors open at 12:00PM for 
preparations. 
January Meeting to be announced and, because of Library conflicts, may be held at the Award Luncheon 
on January 8th at 12:00PM at Nicko’s.  Members agreed with the meeting being held at Nicko’s. 
January 15th, Tuesday, 12:30PM, competition meeting with assignment “Five of a Kind.” 

4. Birthdays this month.  Joan Bold, Marge Keyes, Doug Grossa and Robert Herold 

5.  Website.  Jim said it is pretty much up to date.  He did say he would like members to submit their Bios for 
the Website. 

6. F3C.  Cheri was not at the meeting. 

7. Food for the Year End Competition.  Please let Georgia know what you will bring, so she’ll know what we 
have. 

8. Dues are now being collected by Marge. 

9. Field Trips. Don Kuhnle mentioned several places to consider, with input from several members.  He will 
contact Homosassa Springs regarding a possible field trip there in December. He also suggested we 
approach the Library about an Art Show where we could sell our photos. 

10. Scavenger Shoot.  Marie Neven said that the shoot will be held on February 16th in St. Pete on Central 
Ave. area. She will have more information at the next meeting. 

11. Marie also said she has some camera equipment for sale. 

12. Wayne said we will be having an exhibition at the New Port Richey City Hall next year. 

13. Wayne said he’s noticed that there are not a lot of B&W photos in competition and suggested members try 
making some of their color photos b&w to see how they look. 



Judging followed with judges Marge Keyes, Bill Lester and Wayne Smith.  Joe Constantino did the 
critiquing. 


